
 

    General Election Tuesday November 5th, 2024 

Tuesday, October 22nd, 2024 is the first day that a 
voter can vote IN PERSON ABSENTEE BALLOT.  

The City Hall will have extended hours for In 
Person Absentee Ballot Voting. The hours will be 
Tuesday October 22nd through November 1st, 

Monday through Friday 8am-6pm. Call ahead at 
920-846-4505 ask for Jenny. Walk ins are welcome. 

 
Thank you for Voting!! 


